Little Bees School
Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM BELINDA – TO SPONSOR MARGARET
Dear Sponsor Margaret,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

Thank you very much for taking Belinda’s deep into your heart, also I am thanking you for finding more sponsors to Little Bees School.

Belinda has not gained her strength, she has some wounds n her mouth. Also the many injections she received are swollen, on her buttocks. Belinda asks me is my sponsor going to bring another dress like this, I like it. 

Now I want shoes, gumboots, mosquito net, trouser and a jacket for cold, now in Kenya we are having very cold weather, all children need warmth clothes. All children need to have blankets in this season of July. I have attached Belinda’s foot measurement for you.

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

Little Bees School
